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The support group Frome Shed has donated a bandsaw to the Wells
Community Shed (WCS) group. WCS only opened in October is still finding its
feet, but is pushing forward to establish its own identity with furniture repair
and restoration.The Community Shed, set in the grounds of the mental health
and well-being charity Heads Up, was made possible by a donation through the
Masonic Charitable Foundation. Chair of the Frome Shed Patrick Abrahams
said “We are humbled by the generous donations of tools and materials from
residents and businesses and the band saw was surplus to our requirements.
We are delighted to be able to donate it to the Wells Shed.” Martin Curran
chairman of WCS, said “Once the band saw is mastered by Wells Community
Shed it will greatly add to the repertoire of project capabilites and enhance
productivity. Frome Shed has done a grand job on the bandsaw build.”



